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November 2, 2007
Ms. Marianne Kump

Engineering Manager

Schroth Safety Products Corporation

1371 South West 8th Street, #3

Pompano Beach, FL 33069
Dear Ms. Kump:

This letter is to inform you that we have received and begun processing your petition for exemption.  It acknowledges receipt of the petition and describes how we will process it.

We Have the Petition

We have received your August 30, 2007 petition on behalf of Schroth Safety Products Corporation (Schroth) for an exemption from § 21.621 of Title 14, Code of Federal Regulations (14 CFR).  We apologize in the delay to acknowledge your petition.  The delay is due to the analysis required for this request.  This exemption, if granted, would allow Schroth to transfer all TSO Authorizations to BAE Systems Safety Products Inc. 
We’ve added your petition to the public docket (No. FAA-2007-29148) and we are processing it.  We will contact you if we need additional information.

How We’ll Process the Petition

Because granting your petition wouldn’t set a precedent, we’ve determined that we shouldn’t delay action on it by publishing it for public comment.  Therefore, we’ve waived the requirement for Federal Register publication.  Even though we have waived this requirement, you shouldn’t construe this action to be approval of your request.  We will consider fully the facts and circumstances contained in your petition and will process it accordingly
We will advise you of the agency's final decision on your petition as soon as possible.  If you have any questions in the meantime, you may contact me at (202) 267‑9677.

Sincerely,

/s/ Frances M. Shaver
Transportation Industry Analyst

Aircraft and Airport Rules Division
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